TOWN OF ORLEANS OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE

MINUTES

'13 FEB 13 8:59AM
ORLEANS TOWN CLERK

Wednesday, August 1, 2012 Orleans Town Hall, Skaket Room, 8:00 AM

Attending: Alan McClennen (Chairman) and members Steve Bornemeier, Jeff Norgeot, Mefford Runyon, and Patty Crow. Also in attendance were David Dunford, Selectman, and Kris Ramsey, representing the Orleans Conservation Trust.

- 1. The meeting was called to order at 8:02
- 2. Minutes of the Meeting of March 7, 2012 were approved.
- 3. The Committee unanimously voted to re-elect Alan McClennen Chairman and Steve Bornemeier Vice Chairman for the upcoming year.
- 4. The Committee unanimously reappointed Alan McClennen as representative to the Community Preservation Committee.
- Alan updated the Committee on recent land news:
 - The Trust for Public Land offer expired and 3.2 acres (6 lots) in Harwich and Brewster on Pleasant Bay will go to market
 - The Bosley property on the River sold. It is possible the new owner might be interested in preserving some of this land.
- 6. Kris Ramsey reported that the Orleans Conservation Trust is on par with fundraising for purchase of the last two buildable lots on Twinings Pond. He asked for someone from the Committee to be present during the State site inspection of the property August 9.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 am. Date of next meeting will be announced.

Respectfully Submitted,